Box 600
Onoway, Alberta TOE 1V0
TOLL FREE 1-800-290-5491

steannegas.com

March 25, 2021

RE: Summer Village of Silver Sands line replacement.

SANG Co-op has committed to a multi-year capital upgrading program. As part of that plan, we will be
replacing the gas infrastructure in the Summer Village of Silver Sands starting in June 2021, weather
permitting.

The Province of Alberta has deemed all utility work an essential service. This has allowed us to continue
our commitment to our members to provide safe, sustainable service to our communities. We have
drafted detailed COVID-19 policies and procedures for our contractors and employees to follow. Copies
of our plan will be made available to the Summer Village Council or any residents by request.

We will be working closely with the Silver Sands Summer Village Council to alleviate any inconvenience to
residents and mitigate any issues or concerns as they arise. The safety of our crews and general public is
paramount to the success of this project. Please assist us by maintaining your distance from work areas
and cooperating with crews while they are on site.

Residents will be notified 1-week before construction commences by phone and/or door tag if your
service is going to be directly affected. Details of our construction process and procedures are public
knowledge and will be answered upon request.

Please note: SANG is offering a promotion to residences in Silver Sands who are not currently members.

$1,000 off the new service cost.

- 4% financing over 3 years on the new service.

- 0% financing on after meter work.

- Existing propane customers will receive a free water heater with new service.

Please contact the office for details, some conditions apply.

We want to thank you in advance for your co-operation and if have any questions or concerns, please feel
free to contact us directly at 780.967.2246 or const@steannegas.com.
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